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Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite l 0 
Concord, N. I-I. 03301-2429 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

September 21, 2020 

I affirm, based on my personal knowledge, information and belief, that the cost 
and revenue statements and the supporting data submitted, which purport to reflect the 
books and records of the company, do in fact set forth the results shown by such books 
and records and that all differences between the books and the test year data and any 
changes in the manner of recording an item on the utility's books during the test year, 
have been expressly noted. 

Nick LaChance 
Vice President 
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